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  Friday 3rd November 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

On Friday 17th November 2023, we will be raising money for Children in Need by inviting children to come 
to school in their pyjamas or anything cosy for the day! There will also be an opportunity to buy a biscuit or 
cookie. Our wonderful school council will be delivering an assembly to the school on Friday 17th November 
to inform the children about the Children in Need charity and how we can help.  
 
We ask, in order to raise as much money for the charity as possible, that the children bring in a donation 
(suggested £1) for dressing in their pyjamas and to buy a biscuit or cookie. All money brought in to school 
will be donated to the Children in Need charity.  
 
We would also love to hear about any fund-raising activities your children are taking part in out of school.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support, 
 
 
Mrs Handley  
 


